
 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MEMORANDUM CIRCULAR NO.  2019-12-27-044 

TO          : ALL PRESIDENTS OF COMPONENT MEDICAL SOCIETIES, SPECIALTY 
DIVISIONS, SPECIALTY  AND AFFILIATE SOCIETIES 

                           
CC         :  NATIONAL OFFICERS, BOARD OF GOVERNORS, FILE 
 
SUBJECT   :  REQUEST FOR DONATIONS  
 
DATE   :  DECEMBER 27, 2019 

 
Dear Colleagues: 

 

Greetings from the Philippine Medical Association! 

 

May we request for your kind assistance during this festive season, in-kind or in cash, 

to help the victims of calamities such as the typhoon “URSULA” and earthquake in all 

affected areas. 

 

Please send your donations to the PMA Office Secretariat, care of Ms. Liezl Mendigo, 

or make your deposit to Union Bank, Account Number 000-480-001-984, Account 

name: Philippine Medical Association, or to BDO, Account Number: 004-050-000-

124, Account name: Philippine Medical Association, Inc.. Kindly email a copy of 

deposit slips to pma1903secretariat@gmail.com attention to Ms. Liezl Mendigo for 

recording purposes.  

 

Thank you! 

 

 

RICARDO A. BATAC, MD 
PMA Secretary-General 
 

Noted by:  

 

  

JOSE P. SANTIAGO, MD  

 PMA President 
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